Please find attached the PE timetable for next half term this is running the same as last half term, your child will have a PE lesson on a Tuesday every 1 in 3 weeks. In addition to this, Year 3 will be having a PE lesson in school every Friday and Year 4 will be having a swimming lesson at Skipton pool every Friday.
Year 3 please can you come in your PE kit every Friday as well as your allocated Tuesday. 
Year 4 please bring your swimming kit every Friday as you will get changed at the swimming pool. 
Please do email your class teacher if there are any issues. 
Thanks, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Message sent from: Miss Lafbery
